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Department of Psychology – Weekly Bulletin: 08/03/24                                      
 
Please send any information to hod.psychology@warwick.ac.uk you wish to 
share. 
Each weekly bulletin will be shared every Friday – We hope you have a lovely 
weekend! 
 
______________________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
Özge Ünal-Koçaslan – Visiting Research Fellow 
 
Hi all, I’m Özge. I am a visiting researcher here supported by TUBITAK Postdoctoral Research 
Fellowship Program, and I started my one-year fellowship in February. My main research focuses on 
decision making processes within the framework of behavioural economics. I completed my PhD in 
social psychology from Mersin University (Turkey) in 2021. After my PhD, I worked as an assistant 
professor in the department of psychology at Samsun University (Turkey) and gave different courses 
on social psychology such as ‘group dynamics and intergroup relations’, ‘gender equality’ and 
‘cooperation and morality’. Here, I collaborate with Dr. Michaela Gummerum to conduct research 
which aims to investigate the third parties’ reactions to distributive injustice and answer the question 
as to whether one can be motivated to react to unfairness. I am so happy to be working here along 
this year and excited to meet you all. I wish you a happy end of term and a enjoying holiday season!" 
 
______________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________ 
 
Are you working on research related to wider determinants of good health - such as housing, 
digital inclusion, or employment and skills? 
 

Would you like the opportunity to inform evidence-based policy making? 
 
If so, the below opportunity and mixer event may be of interest to you: 
 

Health Determinants Research Collaboration 
Coventry City Council - Coventry University - University of Warwick 
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Networking event for researchers and Coventry City Council representatives: 
 

 Tuesday 19 March  
 9:30am - 12pm (networking & refreshments from 9.30am, with the session starting at 10am)  
 SC GF: Meeting Room 

The Simulation Centre 
Cheetah Road 
Coventry  
CV1 2TL 

 
Coventry City Council is one of 30 local authorities across the UK that has been awarded funding to 
establish a Health Determinants Research Collaboration (HDRC). The purpose of the HDRC is to 
establish a research infrastructure to reduce health inequalities and improve the wellbeing of Coventry 
residents as well as have impact nationally and internationally.  
 
By working with the people of Coventry to identify their needs and priorities, the HDRC aims to 
stimulate, support, and disseminate research to identify evidence-based solutions to tackle health 
inequalities in the city to improve the lives of its residents.  
 
The purpose of this event on Tuesday, 19 March is to oƯer an initial space for researchers and 
representatives from Coventry City Council to network and to explore ideas for future research 
collaborations. This is an opportunity to identify shared goals and develop ideas for future work with 
local council stakeholders.  
 
Representatives from Coventry Council within a number of the following areas will give short 
presentations outlining their interests, priorities, and possible ideas for collaboration: 

 Digital inclusion  
 Economic Development  
 Employment and skills 
 Housing 
 Transport  
 Highways and Sustainability 
 Public Health 

 
If you would be interested in giving a short presentation (5 mins) on your research and ideas for 
collaboration at this event, or if you just wish to take the opportunity to network more broadly, please 
email esrciaa@coventry.ac.uk to confirm your place. 
 
This event is part-funded by Coventry University’s ESRC Impact Acceleration Account. The HDRC is 
building on Coventry’s track record of cross-sector engagement and is operating as a collaboration 
with Coventry University, the University of Warwick, University College London, University Hospital 
Coventry and Warwickshire, the voluntary sector, and local communities. 
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Kind Regards, 
 
Andrea 

************************************************************************************* 

Dr Andrea Howard (Pronouns: she/her) | Pronunciation: AN-DREE-AH 
Research Strategy and Development Manager (Departments of Chemistry, Physics and Psychology and the School of Life Sciences)|
Contracts | The University of Warwick  
andrea.massiah@warwick.ac.uk | External: 024 7652 2666 | Internal: 22666 
University House | University of Warwick | Coventry | CV4 8UW | Find us on the interactive map  
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
 

Hello Warwick Administrators Network,  

Hope everyone is well!  

I am messaging with some exciting updates ahead of the network relaunch. Please see below: 

Committee Announcement 

Following our recent invite for members to submit expressions of interest to join a network committee, I am pleased to announ
this will mean we are fully resourced to organise events, initiatives, training etc. for the network so this is an exciting milestone! 

The committee membership is as follows: 

Co-Chairs Secretaries Clerical Assistants 
Chris Anderson Georgina Haslop Kate Higton 
Naomi Mouland Sera Millar Joanna Lea 
Kathleen Choudhary Hannah Austin Kirsty Whitter 
Patricia Burke     
Sabina Begum     

  

Name Change 

The PA Forum has always been about inclusivity with an open membership to anyone who benefits from what we are aiming to deliver. As such, our membership has expanded to 
include members from within a variety of administration roles, and we believed it was important to reflect this in the brandi
brand the forum to the Warwick Administrators Network as we believe this is a far better reflection of our membership and we hope it will encourage further administrative 
professionals to join. This will be discussed in further detail at the re-launch event. 

Re-Launch Event 

Planning is underway for the re-launch event, which we are anticipating holding on either 15th / 16th April from 12:00 –
interest to attend by completing the Microsoft Forms link below. We are looking to provide catering and we would be grateful if you could let us know on the form whether you 
have any dietary requirements. Once the location has been confirmed, we will send a holding invitation into the diaries. Further details surrounding the agen
soon. We are very excited and looking forward to seeing you there! 

  

Please ensure you are signed into the website (or via single sign-on) to access the forms link below: 
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https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=vc-6Ce9HZUSSZTVG8ur2vCZKSo2r_4BJm9EwXCMCIgNUOEhKNEpLVUhMRjhGR0VaSUszQkkzVVRTMC4u

 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
 
If you see or have an accident, or feel unwell summon a First Aider (in the Humanities Building): 

The departmental First Aiders are: 

Hannah Austin - H1.41, call x73910 (or 024 765 73910 from a mobile phone) 

Catherine Johnstone – H2.53 call x23745 or (024 765 23745 from a mobile phone) 

Professor Thomas Hills - H0.26, call x23182 (or 024 765 23183 from a mobile phone) 

Dr Pete Trimmer - H0.29, call x50909 (or 024 761 50909 from a mobile phone) 

If it is not possible to contact one of the first aiders, please contact Community Safety on ext: 22222 (024 765 22222).

Automated External Defibrillators (AEDs) location https://warwick.ac.uk/services/healthsafetywellbeing/guidance/first_aid/defibrilators/

Procedure for reporting Accidents 

(a) Report incident to Linda Wilson or, in her absence, your line manager / supervisor / tutor. 

(b) Complete the online Accident / Incident / Near Miss Report Form 

UOW_Portal_b61470bf-91f9-4f38-a1c9-8b2cce40b052 (sheassure.net) 
 
When working on campus outside normal hours it is recommended that you keep a mobile phone with you at all ঞmes and 
number saved as a contact on it. The Community Safety number is 024 7652 2083 (or 22083 from internal phone).
 
 
Kind Regards, 
Hannah. 
 
Hannah Austin (She/Her) 
PA to Derrick Watson, Head of Psychology, University of Warwick 
Please note my working hours are 8:30am till 4:30pm Monday to Thursday and 9:00am till 4:00pm on Friday. 
Room H1.41, Humanities Building I Coventry I CV4 7AL 
www.warwick.ac.uk/ or chat with me on Teams! 
Hannah.o.austin@warwick.ac.uk  
 

 
 
 

 
 


